
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

NEW INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS COMMENCING IN TERM 1 2018 

 

The Orientation Programme for Term 1 2018 will commence on Tuesday 23 January 2018 at 9am. 

 

This will be a three-day course which will cover all aspects of settling into life in our school and 

New Zealand. Students will have their English level tested during this programme to ensure that 

they are placed in the correct class.  

 

 

Important Note: It is a condition of enrolment that all new students arrive in time to attend this 

programme. Please ensure your student’s flight is booked as soon as possible.  

 

Thank you. 

 

International Team 

Westlake Girls High School 

international@westlakegirls.school.nz 

 

mailto:international@westlakegirls.school.nz

